From: Entwistle, Walker

To: <u>Amanda Rose</u>; <u>Mary Pearce</u>

Subject: Change in Franklin's Charge representative to the Civil War Historical Commission

Date: Sunday, April 14, 2019 6:20:08 PM

ATTENTION COF staff: This email originated from outside the City of Franklin. Please use discretion when clicking on attachments & links from unknown senders or suspicious emails.

Hi Amanda,

Last Friday at Franklin's Charge monthly meeting, and upon my suggestion, FC voted that going forward their representative to the Civil War Historical Commission would be Mary Pearce.

My understanding of the process is that you will assist with next steps needed to formalize the change.

Thanks!

Walker

B. Walker Entwistle

Member

Direct: 615-782-2237 Mobile: 502-876-9438 wentwistle@stites.com

STITES&HARBISON PLLC

604 W. Main Street, Franklin, TN 37064

NOTICE: This message is intended only for the addressee and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or attorney work product. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, copy, retain or forward this message or any attachment. Please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies of the message and any attachments. Neither the transmission of this message or any attachment, nor any error in transmission, constitutes a waiver of any applicable legal privilege.